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Homi Bhabha National Institute

Training School Complex, Anushaktinagar, Mumbai — 400 094, India
Tel. No. 91-22-25597623 @ Fax : 91-22-25597550
Email : asso_dean@hbni.ac.in @ dkmaity@barc.gov.in

March 92 9 , 2016

Sub: Syllabus and course work for M.Sc. Programme in HRI.

Dear Sir,

Kind reference is invited to your communication for starting a new 2 year M.Sc. Programme in
Physics from August 2016 at HRI, Allahabad. It is a pleasure to inform you that, Board of Studies
(Physical Sciences) has given its approval for the course work and Syllabus for the M.Sc. Programme.

The Competent Authority of HBNI has asked to take the approval from DAE to start this

standalone M.Sc. course in HRI.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,






